
19 April 2007 

 

To:     District 9 Commander 

From: Executive Committee, Frank Spicklemire American Legion Post #60 

 

Re:      Progress/Activity Rpt for 2006/2007 

 

We are excited to report that our post has made considerable progress and will continue 

this journey.  Listed below are some of what has taken place to date and planned for the 

future. 

 

1. Improved communication with the community by developing a 

comprehensive PR campaign. 

2. Recruitment of (8) new members and receiving (3) transfers to our post since 

January. 

3. In-barked on extensive facility rehabilitation, that will continue into the future 

as funds become available. 

                   Projects completed: 

   

a. Insulation of a new Fire Suppression System in our kitchen. 

b. Up-grade and repair of restrooms and kitchen. 

c. Repainting and up-grade designs to our Main Hall. 

d. Replacing of Service Flags in Main Hall. 

e. Refinishing all the floors. 

 

Immediate future plans: 

 

a. Repainting the Conference Room, hallways, Bar Area & Front Entry. 

b. Repairing & Painting outside of building 

c. Up-grading our Memorial Plaques. 

d. Up-grade our outside sign. 

 

4. It should be noted that our hall was used (96) times, for hall functions, civic 

uses, private parties and several occasions at no charge for non-profit 

fundraisers, blood drives, elections, memorials and funerals for veterans. 

5. Recently (11) members completed a two hour instruction on the proper ways 

to present honors to our fallen comrades.  This instruction was provided by the 

Idaho National Guard Honor Guard. 

6. Instituted dinners prior to our membership meetings which has significantly 

increased member attendance. 

7. Successfully held 2 fundraising events since January with an additional 

fundraiser scheduled for May 5. 

8. Planning is underway for additional membership activities. 


